
Hello,

Number Day
On Friday 31st January, we will be taking part in Number Day
and raising money for the NSPCC. We will be having an exciting
day with fun maths activities and an assembly. We are inviting
the children to come to school dressed up as a number! I
have added some pictures for inspiration. To raise money,
we will be asking for a £1. We can’t wait to see all your
imaginative costumes.

Parking
A reminder that you must not park on the zig zag lines outside
of school. These are on the road to keep our children safe.
Also, if you are dropping your child off do not stop in the middle
of the road. You must park up and walk your child to the gate.

Have a lovely weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Thursday 23rd January – Autism Hub – 
Coffee Afternoon – 1:30pm
Friday 24th January – School Nurse 
Workshop – Sleep Support – 2pm
Friday 31st January – NSPCC 
Numbers Day
Thursday 6th February - Children’s 
mental health week Parent workshop - 
2.00pm - more information to follow.

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Imagination:
Forming new ideas, images or 
thoughts. Thinking outside 
of the box.

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

One of our core values is ‘Contribution to the 
Community.’ This week, Richmond Class were 

being excellent members of the local community 
and supported the Saffron Wombles with litter 

picking in our local area.

A huge congratulations goes 
to Macauley, for amazing 
attendance and to Lansdowne 
class for excellent punctuality 
this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 89.7%
Bloomfield 95.6%
Macaulay 99%

Lansdowne 94.3%

Richmond 96.4%
Hughenden 97.5%

Lothair 87.3%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
93.9%
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